

Natick Center Cultural District 20 Main St. Suite 208 Natick, MA 01760 508.650.8848 www.natickcenter.org

October 26, 2017

Natick Board of Selectmen Natick Town Hall 13 E. Central St. Natick, MA 01760

Re: Request for approval to cover meters for "Free Two-Hour Parking" During the Holiday Season

Dear Natick Board of Selectmen,

On behalf of Natick Center Associates/ Natick Center Cultural District, we are requesting approval to cover the Natick Center parking meters for "Free Two-Hour Parking", from Saturday, November 25th 2017 through Tuesday, January 2nd 2018. The Small Business Saturday event begins on November 25th and January 2nd is the last day after the holiday weekend following the New Year.

In the past this practice has encouraged retail activity during the Holidays and we would like to be able to offer this once again to the public for a 2-hour time limit.

Thank you for your consideration and for your support of the Natick Center Cultural District's initiatives.

Sincerely,

Athena Pandolf

Executive Director, NCCD

ameno Pandag